## Field Day of the Past Post Office Box 29643 Richmond, Virginia 23242-0643 804/741-8468

Dear 2023 Field Day of the Past Exhibitor:

We would like to invite you to the 31<sup>st</sup> annual Field Day of the Past. Last year was an exciting year in many ways. Thank you to all who participated in the 2022 show. The number of exhibitors increased last year and we hope that we have more exhibitors who wish to participate in this year's show. Staff and volunteers are already planning for improvements and additions to our program in 202.

Joe Fidd will remain as our coordination for Small Engines and Jeff Duty and Pope Reed will still be assisting with antique tractors and lawn and garden tractors. We are grateful to all those who have worked in the past and will continue to support us for the future.

Attached you will find a 2023 Field Day of the Past Exhibitor Registration Form. We again encourage you to pre-register before arriving at the show as it cuts down on lines at the Registration Trailer on show days.

As we have done in the past, everyone will need to visit registration before you place your exhibit on the grounds. There you will receive your tickets for the day and be directed to the correct committee chairman to help you place your exhibit. You will receive tickets for remaining show days at that time. Please be aware that you must have a ticket to get through the gate. If you need more than your designated number of tickets, you can purchase them at the gate for \$20 for adults; \$50 for seniors. Children 12 years and younger are free. We will also be selling block tickets again this year for \$150 for ten tickets. These tickets will go off sale at noon on Thursday, September 14.

If you have any questions, suggestions or concerns, please contact us via email (<u>fielddayofthepast@gmail.com</u>) or by phone (804-741-8468). Thank you again for participating and supporting the long tradition of Field Day of the Past.

Melinda Gammon